
Press Release 
Lions Club of Elburn Fireworks Show:  2017
Saturday, July 7, 2018
Sunday, July 8, 2018 (rain date)
500 Filmore Street, Elburn, IL

Background:  The Lions Club of Elburn will be hosting a fireworks show at the Elburn Lions Park on Saturday, July 7, 2018.  The grounds will be opened at 7 pm and the show is expected to begin at 9:30 pm or so.  The rain date is Sunday, July 8, 2018.

The show is expected to last 20 – 25 minutes.  The fireworks provider is Mad Bomber Fireworks Productions of Elgin, Illinois.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Business Community Support:  The fireworks show would not be possible without the generous financial support of the business community of Elburn and the surrounding communities.  Our contributors, as of June 17, 2018, are as follows.

Big Boom Platinum ($3,000 +):		Jahns Structure Jacking Systems, Alice’s Place, St. Charles Sportsmen’s Club

Glittering Gold ($1,000 +):	Engineering Enterprises, J&R Herra, Inc., Schmidt’s Towne Tap, Rich Wrap, Village of Elburn, Elburn Chamber of Commerce, Ream’s Meat Market

Spectacular Silver ($500 +):	Bob Jass Chevrolet, Klomhaus Painting LLC, Paisano’s Pizza and Grill, Deck Solutions LLC, Midwest Window and Supply Inc., Hughes Creek Golf Club, Stephanie L. Butler Law Office LLC, Old Second Bank

Brilliant Bronze ($250 +):	Elburn Radiator and Repair, Eddie Gaedel Pub and Grill, Conley Funeral Home, Express Evaluations, Railside Citrus Insurance Agency, First Midwest Bank

Community Supporters:	Ralph Helm Inc. Lawn Repair Center, Beats by Brad

Concessions:  The Elburn Lions Club will offer food and non-alcoholic drinks for sale near the viewing area. Attendees are also encouraged to patronize local businesses that will be open prior to and after the show. Non-alcoholic and alcoholic drinks will also be sold in the clubhouse, though alcoholic drinks will not be permitted to leave the facility.  Alcohol, dogs, guns, coolers and grills are not permitted on the park grounds.
Parking:  Parking will be available on the west side of Lions Park.  There will be no charge to park on our grounds though a free will offering will be appreciated.  Parking in the neighborhood surrounding Lions Park may be restricted.
Recognition:  The Lions Club of Elburn would like to thank Drew Frasz, the Village of Elburn, the Elburn Police Department, and the Elburn and Countryside Fire Protection District for their valuable support.
For more information:
Lions Club of Elburn
1.630.365.6315
Elburnlionsfireworks@gmail.com
FaceBook: Elburn Fireworks Show

